
DATE:  July 19, 2022

TOPIC: Grade 3 Reading Nook Rocking Chairs and Mobile Bookshelves

PREPARED BY: David Russo

Recommended for:
☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
Prior to the Pandemic, 3rd grade classrooms had a reading area comprised of a rocking chair and 

shelving for a classroom library. When extraneous furniture was removed from classrooms, the rocking 

chairs and shelves were sent to storage. Some of the rocking chairs were the personal item of the 

teacher. 

As we brought back furniture to return to normal classroom configurations, several of the  shelving units 

were damaged and could not be reused. (There are sufficient shelving units for 4th and 5th grade 

classrooms.) Therefore, the Administration is recommending purchase of rocking chairs and shelving 

units that would create a level of standardization across classrooms and fit into an overall redesign of the 

millwork in Rutledge Hall classrooms should that project be undertaken in the future. 

Fiscal Impact:
$8,949.00

Recommendation:
The Facilities Committee concurs with the Administration to recommend to the Board of Education to 

approve the purchase of Grade 3 rocking chairs and bookshelves from Library Furniture International 

in the amount of $8,949.

Executive Summary
Facilities Committee Meeting


